
 

 

Department of Computer Science and Engineering 

Letter of Appreciation 

 

Mr. Gundu Venu,  
Assistant Professor, Department of EEE, 
MallaReddy Engineering College(Autonomous),  
Medchal, Telangana. 
 

As we express our gratitude, we would like to appreciate your efforts in reviewing 

meticulously, the papers received for the 2nd International Conference on Advances in 

Computer Engineering and Communication Systems, scheduled during 13th - 14th 

August 2021 at VNR VJIET, Hyderabad. We value the acumens and comments that have 

given to the authors and enabled them to articulate for their final presentation. 

Thank you for sparing your valuable time and accepting to be a part of this important stage 

of review process for our international conference ICACECS-2021. Your timely response 

enabled us to complete the process within the time frame. 

Thank you for the thoughtful gesture. 

 

    
 
     Dr. P. Subhash    Dr. A. Brahmananda Reddy   Dr. B. V. Kiranmayee  
Conference Co Chair, ICACECS-2021      Conference Chair,  ICACECS-2021               Conference Chair,  ICACECS-2021 
 
 
 
 
 

Dr. C. Kiran Mai                 Dr S Nagini  
Conference Chair, ICACECS-2021                      Professor & Head,  Dept. of  CSE 
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